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Thank you for receiving this email. Today I am thinking about the water, sewage and costs that Purcellville will be
assuming if this gargantuan project is allowed ( with only Loudoun County benefiting). On weekend days the water
pressure is very inadequate! The sewage and water bill is very, very expensive. Where will the water be coming
from? Thank you for reading this into the minutes, Sharon Hoffman
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